DATE: August 13, 2020

BALLOT NUMBER: BB20-10

SUBJECT: Limited application of isolated status rules
TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

REQUESTED BY: Vickie Fisher

BALLOT: Forthe 2020/2021 show season only, rules applicable to clubs in isolated areas
shall apply to any club hosting a licensed TICA show in that time period.

For purposes of scoring for individual cat titles, cats shown in the 2019/2020 show season will have
titles recomputed under Standing Rule. 207.1.1.2 Isolated Areas and be notified that those titles may be
claimed. Those cats, along with additional cats shown in the 2020/2021 show seasons will continue to
earn titles computed under Standing Rule 207.1.1.2 Isolated Areas through April 30, 2021.

At the conclusion of the 2020/2021 show season and prior to reverting to non-isolated scoring, the
Executive Office will notify owners of any unclaimed titles earned under these rules and allow a
reasonable period of time to claim titles.

YES: Antenucci, Brooks, Brown, Faccioli, Harrison, Hawksworth-Weitz, Ishimura,
Joseph, Lawson, Meserve, Russo, Shi, Stadter, van Mullem

NON-VOTING: Fisher, Rudge

RATIONALE: This ballot is to clarify the intent of the Board in applying specific isolated
status rules to all clubs and regions during the show seasons affected by the Covid
pandemic.

This Board Ballot has Passed.



